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Please be courteous!  We want to remind slower golfers to check behind 
you and please allow faster golfers to play through.  

 Please remember to ask golfers that are coming up #9/18 if they plan to 
play on around before teeing off ahead of them.  

 Repair ball marks on the greens, sand your fairway divots and please only 
practice in the designated practice areas. 

 


